
April 25, 2023

Dear Ryu Parents,

Welcome to Ryu class at Nakayoshi Gakko! My name is Lauren Furukawa, and I teach

the Ryu class. I look forward to working with your child this summer as we have fun exploring

Japanese culture and history.

Please have students bring the following to class:

● A container of cleaning wipes

● An individual hand sanitizer

● Pens, pencils, eraser

● Colored pencils

● Markers

● Crayons

● Glue stick

● Scissors

● Soroban

Thank you for helping us prepare for our classroom projects. If you have any questions, please

feel free to e-mail me at lauren.y.furukawa@gmail.com. Dozo yoroshiku onegai shimasu.

Looking forward to meeting you soon,

Lauren Furukawa


